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Dear Customers

Ypu may be experiencing network outages due to the new link to Birstall having frquent drop outs. We currently
have engineers on site to rectify this issue and aim to have the new link running smoothly before the end of the
day. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Kind Regards

Gigabair Support
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